
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 July 2006 

6. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Peter Dyhberg attended and spoke in respect to item 10 on the agenda “Proposed Urban Renewal 

Work In The Inner City East/Latimer Neighbourhood Improvement Area”.  The Board had received an 
information update in respect to this item from Jenny Penman, Urban Renewal Planner.  The work 
involved related to the enhancement of the proposed footpath renewal at the corner of Barbadoes 
Street and Armagh Street with cobblestone pavers. 

 
 Mr Dyhberg advised that he was addressing the meeting as a resident, but had a close association 

with the Chester Street Residents Association.  He commented that he had two concerns with the 
proposal, firstly in respect to the design concept and secondly its priority in relation to other possible 
projects in this area. The design concept he felt should relate more to the buildings and streets in the 
surrounding area, rather than to the detail of the adjoining building’s windows.  He also commented 
that he felt an adjacent private car park would have a higher priority for funding. 

 
 Mr Dyhberg was thanked for his presentation. 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


